
October Board Report

District football begins this month, as well as the district CC meet.  CC will run at Palo Duro 
Lake this year for the district meet.  New UIL playoff format is that 2A will be taking four teams to 
the playoffs in the team sports.  This will eliminate the first round bye for the district champion.  
Also, I believe Mr. Thompson will be sharing with you the football officials increase in fees 
beginning in the 2016 season.  The increase we will incur will be approximately $1600.  

Coach Haberthur


